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LABRADOR TIGERSTIX 

CONDITIONS OF USE – RUNAWAY BAY SUPER SPORTS CENTRE HOCKEY TURF 

 

5 December 2017 

 

The Sports Super Centre is looking forward to an exciting and busy time ahead of the 2018 

Commonwealth Games. All our facilities will be at maximum capacity, with international teams and 

sports booked for pre games training camps. We will also welcome the over flow from Southport 

Aquatic Centre due to the closures of the pool ahead of the games.  

  

In consultation with Peter at GC Hockey Centre, the following terms and conditions will 

apply for clubs, Coaches and Athletes using the Hockey Pitch. 

 The western Carpark is the designated parking for Hockey and will be accessible 

30minutes prior to the start of the first booking. If Coaches and Athletes happen to 

turn up earlier access will be through our front reception. 

 One pitch water will be done prior to the start of the first training session. The 

water system is set to the same cycle used at GC Hockey Centre. If clubs wish to 

request additional watering a $40.00 charge will apply.   

 No Athletes are permitted on the field without a designated coach on the field 

directly supervising. No Athletes are permitted on the field prior to the designated 

booking time. 

 SSC have a strict NO pets allowed facility, please inform Parents and Athletes that 

Pets are not to be brought on site. Anyone with Pets on site will be kindly asked to 

leave the premises. 
  

Post Commonwealth Games the Hockey Pitch will be accessible from the 20th April 2018. Please let 

me know at your earliest convenience if your club would like to continue with the designated 

training slot provided by SSC. 

  

6 February 2018 

  

The water system is now an automated timer, this is set up to run 15mins prior to each 

clubs booking time. This will significantly decrease any delays to the start of training 

session however I need clubs support to ensure NO athletes are on the pitch while the 

water is on. It will be the responsibility of the club coaches to keep athletes off of the 

pitch until the water cycle is completely finished. 
  

Second change for this season- Due to the prevailing winds coming through in a south easterly 

direction. We will set up the footbaths and pitch access through the Western side of the pitch. This 

will help keep parents and athletes dry when the water comes on.   

 

 

  

 
 

 
 


